
Be sure to check here for weekly updates for family and friends.  

Update for 8/5/2020 

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Facility Update Only: 

Today, we are receiving the results of our 7/27 round of staff testing in the skilled nursing facility. We 
have 2 residents who have historically tested positive with no symptoms. We are informed by the 
Maryland Department of Health that this is likely a false positive; a result of dead viral RNA that is not 
infectious. However, in an abundance of caution the residents are in isolation. 


